
MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  RVHA Homeowners 
 
FROM: Polly Miller, Secretary 
 
Date:  August 28, 2025 
 
 
 

 

Hello Everyone, 

The Annual Meeting of the Rosemary Villas Homeowner’s Association 
will be held Thursday, September 18, 2025, at 4:00 p.m.   The 
meeting will be held in the Multi-Purpose Room at Southfield Village. 
For your convenience, a map and directions are attached. 

If you are unable to attend the meeting, please complete a proxy 
and return it to the RVHA mailbox, or a Board Member.  A quorum 
(31 members)  comprised of those present and signed proxies must be 
established in order to conduct business.  Your attendance or your 
proxy may make the difference between a quorum being established or 
not.  You can also find a proxy at our website RosemaryVillas.org. 

Thanks.  I hope to see you at the meeting on September 18th. 

Polly Miller 

Secretary 

 

http://rosmearyvillas.org/

